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April 11, 2023 
 
 
Kevin Grant, M.A. 
500 Sherbourne Street 
Unit: 2705 
Toronto, ON, M4X 1L1 
 
Sent via e-mail to: kevin@kgrant.info  
 
 
Dear Mr. Grant,   
 
At the meeting of the Registration Committee that took place on March 30, 2023, the Committee reviewed 
your Supervisor’s Training Plan Evaluation from completed by Ms. Karen Redhill-Feinstein, and your revised 
Training Plan Proposal for the subject of psychopathology.  
 
The Committee agreed that you have successfully completed your training in the subjects of psychological 
assessment and psychodiagnostics.  
 
Required Training  
 
1. A partial graduate course in the subject of psychopathology appropriate for the practice of clinical 

psychology with adults. 
 
Training Plan Proposal Review 
 
You intend to complete readings under the supervision of Ms. Redhill-Feinstein. You have selected a review 
paper as your method of evaluation. The Committee agreed that your texts and journal articles were 
appropriate and that you may proceed.  
 
Reporting on Completion of Training Plan 

 
Upon completion of your training plan, the Committee will expect to receive a Supervisor’s Training Plan 
Evaluation Form from Ms. Redhill-Feinstein.  

 
A blank evaluation form may be downloaded directly from the College’s website at the following link: 
https://cpo.on.ca/cpo_resources/supervisors-training-evaluation-form-2/. Ms. Redhill-Feinstein must use 
this form when reporting on the completion of your training. 
 
Submissions to the Committee must be sent to cpo@cpo.on.ca at least 10 days in advance of a meeting 
date in order to be considered. Future meeting dates can be found in the Applicants section of the College’s 
website. 
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Sincerely 
 
 
 
Deneika Greco 
Registration Assistant  
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